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Scaffolding is being dismantled now that the external fabric of 
the building has been completed. All cladding and brickwork 
has been completed, and this has allowed groundworks to 
progress across the site. Sports pitch construction has 
commenced to the rear of the site. Externally, we are working 
closely with North Lanarkshire Council and their contractor 
Hochtief who are carrying out general footpath upgrades in the 
area. We will coordinate any works we have with Hochtief so 
that any disruption to the area is minimised. 

Internally, classrooms are now being brought to a finish, with 
flooring, decoration and fixed furniture all progressing.  
Mechanical and electrical works are also progressing across 
the building, and this will allow testing and commissioning of 
these systems to commence.  

A temporary car park will be constructed on the Green 
adjacent to Babylon Road across from the new building and 
we expect this to commence in June. This is to provide 
accessible spaces as well as visitor drop-off and pick-up 
during the next phase of the works temporarily until the full 
permanent provision is constructed following demolition.

Pupils from Sacred Heart and Lawmuir Primary Schools; Orbiston Project Reporters, visited site this month
 to report on progress of the community hub to their schools.

 Thank you as always for your continued support and we will continue to keep you up to date with regular newsletters.
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